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In the "Obituaries" on p. 80 of the 
Winter 1993 issue, the correct date of 
birth of 82-year old ex-Sgt. James 
Hoskin WARD should have read 
August 6, 1909.

It appears that no one has yet tackled 
the kind of production I have in mind.

This book will teem with funny "war 
stories" about all sorts of police activ-

On August 14, 1992, Cst. Kevin Leahy was offi­
cially sworn into the Force by his father, 
A/Commr. G.G. Leahy (R), Director of Personnel 
at HQ (Ottawa), in the presence of Supt. C.S. 
Towson (L), and Sgt. D.R. Tipple.

Heartened by the popularity of my 
"Court Jesters" books and columns 
which focus on merriment in the 
courtroom, I am now working on a 
side-splitting spin-off that's long- 
overdue — a book on humour in 
police work. Crammed with hilarious 
true stories from around the world, 
this book will be a laugh-riot from 
start to finish, if zillions of fun-loving 
folks dust off their memories and 
kindly send them to me.

There are many books about police 
officers in which a few funny tales are 
told, but mine will deal exclusively 
with amusing things said and done in 
the course of police work. Every yarn 
will be humorous — or I will give 
myself up at the nearest cop shop.

ERRATA On p. 76 of the Winter 1993 
(Vol. 58 No. 1) issue, the correct date 
of death of ex-S/Sgt. Thomas 
Alexander (Bud) CUMMING should 
have read August 13, 1992.

On page 46 of the Winter 1993 issue, 
the adjacent photograph was 
published... with errors. The caption 
has been corrected to read as follows:
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